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December 4, 2003      FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
 
 

 
On Monday, December 8th at 10:00 Cumberland County Community Development and Kingdom 
Community Development Corporation plan to break ground for the Chapel Hill Road Project in 
Spring Lake. 
 
Kingdom Community Development Corporation (KCDC) is a non-profit housing organization 
dedicated to building homes for low-to-moderate income families. 
 
The Chapel Hill Road Project will consist of three homes.  The total number of homes built by 
the KCDC, including these three, will be eighteen. Fifteen of those homes will have been built 
under the leadership of Carl Manning who became the Executive Director of KCDC in 2000.   
 
KCDC has successfully expanded opportunities for homeownership by raising awareness within 
the community through Homebuyers Seminars.  Many potential homeowners are not award they 
can purchase a home with or without special assistance.  KCDC’s broad-based outreach and 
marketing program, which includes education and training helps remove barriers and makes 
homeownership a reality for many low-income families.   

 
For more information about KCDC please contact Elsie Gilmore at 484-2722.   
 
 
 
  


